
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2013 
 

Media Advisory: 

2013 Retirement Confidence Survey 
 To Be Released Tuesday, March 19 

 
On Tuesday, March 19, 2013, the nonpartisan Employee Benefit Research Institute (EBRI) and 
Mathew Greenwald & Associates, Inc., will release results of the 2013 Retirement Confidence 
Survey (RCS), the nation’s longest-running and most comprehensive study of the attitudes and 
behavior of American workers and retirees toward all aspects of saving, retirement planning, and 
long-term financial security.  
 
This is the 23rd annual RCS and will contain long-term trend data going back to earlier RCS 
results. Recent waves of the RCS have measured record-low levels of public confidence in the 
ability to afford retirement. 
 
A TELECONFERENCE BRIEFING FOR NEWS MEDIA WILL BE HELD 11:00–11:30 
a.m. E.T. TUESDAY, MARCH 19 (details below). Reporters wishing to join the conference 
call or get RCS materials should contact Steve Blakely, EBRI, blakely@ebri.org, 202/775-6341. 
 
WHAT:  News media briefing on the results of the 2013 Retirement Confidence Survey (RCS). 
 
WHEN: 11:00–11:30 a.m. Eastern Time, Tuesday, March 19, 2013   
 
PRESENTERS: Jack VanDerhei, EBRI research director, and Mathew Greenwald, Greenwald 

& Associates president. 
 
HOW: By conference call:  

 Please RSVP by e-mail blakely@ebri.org   
 

 To participate in the call:  
Phone Number:   866-725-4676    

                        Pass code:   4721 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: Stephen Blakely, EBRI, (202) 775-6341, blakely@ebri.org 
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